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NASOA General Meeting – February 26, 2023 

Meeting opened at 17:01 CDT via a virtual Zoom meeting. The meeting was led by 
President Tim Holt. 

1. Motion was made to accept the minutes from the February 15th, 2023 meeting as 
presented. 

2. Prior to 1, it was suggested for future meetings that an email notice be sent out stating 
that the draft minutes are available at the NASOA website for review. 

3. It was reiterated that ejection and incident/other reports are now filled out on 
DragonFly, but draft copies should first be submitted to Tim Holt, Andy Dye, and 
Robert Sullivan (for approval) prior to submitting in DragonFly. Example reports are 
available on the NASOA website. Ideally ejection reports should be submitted within 
12 hours of the finish of the game. While this may be difficult to achieve an upper 
bound should be within 24 hrs. 

4. To date, 3 incident reports have been filed. One was with respect to an injury on the 
pitch wherein an ambulance had been called to the field. Another regarded a vehicle 
mirror that was stolen from an official’s car down in Hartselle. Other topics were 
discussed where incident/field reports should be submitted. 

5. It was reminded that at the Coaches’ & Captains’ meeting that a sportsmanship speech 
is to be given. 

6. The “floor” was then opened up so that anyone could describe/discuss any 
issues/problems anyone has had in the past weeks with high school games. One topic 
was regarding issues with spectators (parents). This is where the school admin 
representative is to get involved. 

Motion to adjourn made and seconded. Meeting adjourned at 17:26. 

Attendees: 
Kimberly Alewine Brian Beidleman Tim Holt 
Scott Infanger Frank Jones Todd Owen 
Alica Reaves Darrell Schmidt Carla Shackelford 
Douglas Vechinski Unknown 1&2  
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